
 

All,  
 
This email is to inform you that we are reopening Request for Qualifications No. 2023-
006 Electrical Services from April 3rd till April 24th at 5PM., This reopening is to allow 
other suppliers to submit they documents and be considered for this RFQ. 
  
All proposal documents will be received by Chad Chronister, Sheriff, at 2008 East 8th 
Avenue, Tampa, Florida, 33605. Packages must be received by March 12, 2024, at 
5:00 p.m.  
 
Documents and specifications are available by visiting the Purchasing page on the 
Hillsborough County Sheriff’s Office (HCSO) website 
at www.TeamHCSO.com/Purchasing  
 
*SPECIAL NOTE: For this reopening we are only requiring One (1) Original Copy and One (1) 
Digital Copy. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions or require 
further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

http://www.teamhcso.com/Purchasing

